
From:      "eo greensticks" <eogreensticks@gmail.com>
Sent:       Thu, 28 Apr 2022 11:03:24 +1000
To:                        hvc@huonvalley.tas.gov.au
Subject:                planning scheme

To whom it  may concern:

my name is Eo Greensticks and my property is at 164 Scarrs Rd, Garden Island Creek .
it is currently zoned Environmental Living.
i have not had adequate time to engage a Planner to properly review what the new zone means 
for my property and therefore whether i agree or disagree with the proposed zoning changes.. 
By copy of this email, i am requesting that the Council accept my representation to the LPS 
planning changes and that i now be included in the opportunity to provide more detail and 
undertake a face to face review with the Tasmanian Planning Commission in the near future to 
review any zone impacts or changes to my property.

sincerely,

Eo Greensticks
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